
 
 
 

ADDENDUM NO. I 
 

DATE:   November 29, 2021 
 
TO:   All Potential Proposers 
 
FROM:   Taylor Childress, Procurement Specialist, City of Knoxville 
 
SUBJECT:  Addendum No. I to ITB- Stand-Up Electric Forklift 
 
PROPOSALS TO BE OPENED: December 1, 2021 11:00 AM (Eastern Time) 
 
This addendum is being published to provide clarification regarding the above referenced invitation to 
bid. This addendum becomes a part of the contract documents and modifies the original specifications 
as follows: 
 
Items for Clarification: 

 
Question: Do you have info on the last time you purchased this type of unit and the bid award pricing 
on it? 
 
Response: The City of Knoxville has not purchased a stand-up electric forklift of this size.  
 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. I 


